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We had a very interesting day in the month of October 2019, on the Apostolic Exhortation 

"Christus Vivit" published by Pope Francis, a document that emerged after the Synod of 

Bishops on Youth. Pope Francis signed the Post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation on March 25, 

2019. 

 

In drawing up this document, he drew inspiration from the themes, debates and conclusions of 

the Synod of Bishops that met in Rome from 3-28 October 2018 on the theme "Youth, Faith and 

Vocational Discernment". 

 

For the presentation of this document, each community prepared 3 chapters of ‘’Christus 

Vivit’’. We admired the creativity of the Sisters, which allowed us to have a global vision of the 

Exhortation. 

 

This presentation allowed us to reflect on our roots. And to ask ourselves how to work with the 

young people without forgetting the elderly. 

This is a challenge for our mission and for our Church today. 

We ended with a fraternal sharing 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                    To finish the year 2019, each group of associates celebrated Christmas :  
                       These meetings were beautiful moments of prayer and sharing.

 
 
 

Santa Cristina Group (Santiago) 

 

 

 

 

guided by Sr María Elena 

 

 

San Pedro Group (Santiago) 

 

 

guided by Sr María Elena 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

                  
 

The Youth Group in Santiago 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

guided  by  Sr Emma 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graneros Group 
 

In Chile, we have a group of new friends in Graneros,  
They will become Associates, God willing... 

 

                                                          

guided  by  Sr María Teresa 


